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Evaluation of Salt Awareness Day 2001
Salt Awareness Day 2002 – proposals
Plus Latest news; Iceland’s plan for kids, FSA and DoH meeting, updated website
and leaflets. 

Evaluation of Salt Awareness Day 2001

The aim of the day was to highlight the unnecessarily high levels of salt in the UK diet, backed by the FSA and DoH. Heinz has had a salt reduction program since 1989 and has now stepped up the program as a result of Salt Awareness Day 2001. Also some of the main caterers, hotel chains and restaurants responded to the event and are reducing the salt content of their recipes by a number of means. The press release appeared in a minimum of 5 newspapers and two short radio news items led to a 20-minute phone in. Some pharmacies and general practices used the leaflets and posters, the majority thought the information was useful for professionals and clients.

Our Third Salt Awareness Day is on Tuesday 29th January 2002 This Salt Awareness Day is giving special emphasis on practical ways of reducing salt in the diet, as well as showing how a healthy diet is not always low in salt. It is proposed that we hold it at the Houses of Parliament. We hope to have a briefing breakfast for the media and MPs with celebrity chef Nick Nairn. We will also provide information packs to give out which will include low salt recipes, leaflets and a press release will be issued on the day.


Latest News
Meeting between FSA and DoH
A new committee called SACN (Scientific Advisory Committee on Nutrition) has recently been set up and they will be considering salt for the next meeting on the 27th of September. This meeting will be between FSA and DoH and CASH believe salt will be on the agenda. SACNs role is as a risk assessor and then to pass it’s findings to ministers, who are the risk managers and will draw up policy. This means that SACN do not have the same role as the now disbanded COMA.

Iceland and M&S have new plans for kids
Iceland has been looking at salt targets for kids (aged 5-11yrs). They have made cuts of up to a third for both children and adults.  Iceland may also develop a new range of products especially for children, which would meet the lower salt criteria, this is fantastic news indeed.

Marks and Spencers are also introducing a range for kids which meets the DRV of salt for kids i.e. no more than 2.4g of salt a day.


OTHER NEWS

CASH has once again updated its own information leaflet and the four current leaflets;- Salt-and its effects on your health, The importance of salt as you grow older, Salt intake and the health of your children and Simple ways to lower you salt intake). These are proving increasingly popular with health
professionals.

The website has been updated to include our new name (Consensus Action on Salt and Health) also a recent Prima article titled “ The Killer on the Table” CASH recently issued a press release on the 24th of September called “The UK soft drinks industry keeps us drinking more by ignoring warnings on salt intake and health.” This attracted some attention including an article written by nature magazine and on the BBC online website.

If you have any information, comments or facts you want to add then please contact:
Emma Fluck, CASH project co-ordinator
Tel: 0208 725 2409 Email: cash@sghms.ac.uk

